

JNP HOCKEY

Hello;
The parents of the Johnston - North Providence Co-Op High School Hockey Team are requesting your help and participation in our booster book.  The transition from two separate teams into one has been a very successful merger.  The JNP Parents Association looks to continue strengthening this bond by providing needed extras that the School Committee budgets from both Towns cannot accommodate.  Your donations will help cover items such as transportation for practices, additional practice ice time and supplies not included in the High School athletic budgets.   
Your donation of $100 will purchase a full-page advertisement plus business card size ad on website with a link to your website for one season, $50 for a half page also with ad on web with link, $25 for a quarter page -no web ad, and $10 for a booster line.  The JNP booster book will be distributed at select home games during the regular season maximizing the exposure of your company’s advertisement.    

We are asking for your tax-deductible donation to help support our team.  Please send your advertisement and check by Feb 01, 2015 to:

JNP Hockey Parent Association

9 Bradford st
Johnston RI 02919

The JNP Hockey team thanks you in advance for your generous donation.

Sincerely,

Manuel DaCosta
JNP Hockey Parent Assoc., Treasurer
231-5259 
